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To whom it may concern, 
I strongly oppose the 3 mile zone around cities. 
   It gives too much power to the city commissioners. We, the rural residents in the 3 
mile zone are not allowed to vote for the city commissioners or run for city 
commissioner, but they are allowed to make decisions affecting the area we live in. This 
3 mile zone should be done away with. It is way too much over reach by the city. I live 
by Junction City and the city commissioners are talking about extending the city to the 
west. None of the rural community in this area want to sell their land. We have went to 
numerous meetings, city commission and EDC, and repeatedly told them our land is not 
for sale. Yet they still talk about expanding that way and the EDC director has a video 
on line advertising to businesses all the opportunity and land available if they move her. 
Our rural land is on the video. We will NOT willingly sell our land. Some families in this 
area have  farmed here for generations. Please vote for the removal of the 3 mile zone 
and stop 
City government over reach. Especially when we can’t even vote for or run to be part of 
the city government. 
  Thank for reading my concerns. 
Karen Augustein 
 


